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Date: May 18, 2023 
 
From: Shelly Simmons, CAWA 

Director, Animal Care & Control Division 
 

To: Ruth Parris 
 Budget Director 
 
Re: No More Homeless Pets Spay-Neuter Grant 
 
Greenville County Animal Care was awarded a $2,000 grant from the South Carolina No 
More Homeless Pets (NMHP) license plate special fund to supports local animal spaying and 
neutering programs.  The grant will be used to continue providing no-cost spay/neuter 
surgeries to citizens participating in Greenville County’s community cat TNR (trap-neuter-
return) program.   
 
This is a continuing grant opportunity, meaning that once a grant is fulfilled, Animal Care 
can apply and receive additional funds (in $2,000 increments) multiple times throughout 
the fiscal year provides funds remain available in the NMHP license plate special fund. 
 
 
This grant funding request does not require a matching grant from the County. 
 
 

 




